

All ,apologies have not had time to do full note but here is a **synopsis of last meetings decisions.**

Present , Alison ,Gordon, Richard ,Maggie, Ian, Suzi, Sally, Phil. Apologies James,

1) Colleagues welcomed the Parish Council's decision to investigate the engagement of a consultant to assist/mentor the NP group with formalising the evidence and data gathered into a written plan, identify the gaps and generally act as critical friend throughout the process. The Parish Clerk has been asked to contact some potential consultants prior to the next Parish Council meeting.

2) Agreed that members of the group would begin to draft component parts ,to be discussed. The final shape of the plan to emerge as the framework of legislation /governments intentions become clearer.

### **Agenda 13th May**

1) Queens speech where do we go from here ? In the light of Governments intentions to press ahead with root and branch changes to Planning , including abolition of CIL what's to be done. James has to lead off on this but worth looking at the accompanying paper issued by govt with the Queens speech which can be found on the Gov UK website.

2) Drafting Progress (all)

3)Appointment of Planning Support , progress.

### **29<sup>th</sup> April – nothing?**

### **NP Meeting Thursday 15th April. 7pm.**

#### Agenda

1) Report back from Parish Council Meeting and support proposals .James.

2) Environmental Issues Suzi

3) Further consideration of results of walkabout and what next Alison and Gordon.

4) Discuss content and a timetable for Draft Plan .All.

Apologies for no note this time round but picked up a grisly (non-covid) bug and the thought of going through my scribbled notes all too much .

### **Agenda 1st April 2021.**

1) Environment ,Suzi to report back on issues around this strand and meetings she has held and what our approach should now be.

2) Walkabout :- Gordon and Alison (et al ) to report back on walkabout held last week and what next !

3) James and Sally to let us know of any new developments regarding Broadmeadow .

If anyone has any thing else to add change etc please do .Phil.

## **Minutes**

### **Core Group ,Virtual Meeting 18th March .**

Present ,James, Sally ,Alison, Gordon ,Ian, ,Phil.  
Apologies ,Maggie (connectivity issues )and Suzi.

1) Discussion about nature of plan and timetable. Colleagues agreed with James's proposal that we aim to have a document ready by the end of the calendar year which covers our 3 themes and can go out to consultation with the wider community.

2)Alison and Gordon ( along with local experts Sally and Ian )to undertake a walkabout of the eastern side of the Village with a view to identifying key issues and opportunities . Results to come back to April 1st meeting.

3) Ian to continue to develop case for new “western path “to sports facilities and to liaise with School and local Councils on future school site near Sports and leisure facilities.

4) all agreed to further define the ‘community element of Plan at subsequent meetings.

### **Note of Core group meeting held on 4th March 2021.**

Present :- Suzi, James, Richard, Sally, Ian, Alison, Gordon, Phil. Apologies Maggie.

Key Issues.

1)Environment

a) Suzi and Alison to undertake walkabout of areas of village as part of fact finding .Will report at next meeting.

b) Suzi to meet environmental policy contact on 18th March to discuss overall approach , will report back discussions on 18th.

2)Council Consultations.

Richard reported back on two documents currently out for consultation with Parish Council.

a) Model Design Code

b) Leisure ,Sport and Physical Activity Strategy .

Turnaround time very short on these .Ian to input as appropriate/Possible

3) Planning Broadmeadow Development.

James and Sally had useful and friendly first meeting with Iceni Homes. Iceni still at early stage of planning what goes into development and seemed open for a continuing dialogue with NP group as ideas crystallise .James to follow up with contact and to try and open regular dialogue .

### **Meeting on 18th march**

Draft agenda items .

Suzi /Alison report back on discussions re Environmental strand .

James/Sally further news on Broadmeadow Development .

James :-Planning news .....any clarity from government on approach to neighbourhood Planning and development in general .

Richard /Ian Parish Council and Consultations

### **Agenda**

ALL a discussion about how we take the NP forward as society begins to open up .Where do we want to be at year end ? What strategy do we need to increase participation and involvement ? Do we 'find' / 'hire ' someone to begin writing? If so who and when? Are we structured for optimum delivery ? We have an Environmental Strand ,a Physical Planning strand and what appears to be a catchall Community Strand . Is this right and if so how do we take it forward?.Rather than answers on a postcard lets have a brief discussion tonight and over subsequent meetings .

>>